
Department of Planning 
 
I wish to lodge a strong objection to the proposed Wellington Gas Fired Power Station. This 
objection is based on the problems of audible sound and also inaudible sound (low frequency and 
infrasound) which will emanate from the Power Station and will have a negative affect on the 
Wellington Community. There will also be a dust problem which will have impacts as well.  
 
Thank You, 
 
Vicki Babicci 
0268466383 
 


